
Office of the Consumer Advocate 
PO Box 23135 
Terrace on the Square 
St. John's, NL Canada 
AlB 4J9 

November 8, 2023 

Via Email 

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
Prince Charles Building 
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040 
St. John ' s, NL AlA 5B2 

Attention: Jo-Anne Galarneau, Executive Director and Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Galarneau: 

Re: Newfoundland Power Inc. - 2024 Capital Budget Application - Schedule 

Tel: 709-724-3800 
Fax: 709-754-3800 

Further to the above-captioned, this is to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of today ' s 
date setting out the remainder of the schedule in relation to Newfoundland Power's 2024 Capital 
Budget Application. 

We note that the deadline set for the filing of the parties' submissions is set at November 22. 

Currently the Consumer Advocate is in the process of filing his response to the Newfoundland 
and Labrador Hydro 2024 Capital Budget Application, which is due on November 14. This 
obligation compresses the time somewhat for the Consumer Advocate to provide a fulsome 
submission in relation to the Newfoundland Power Capital Budget. 

As such, we would respectfully request that the time for the parties to file their submission in 
relation to the Newfoundland Power 2024 Capital Budget Application be extended to Monday 
November 27, 2023. 

We look forward to your response. 

Yours truly, 

/-~ - Stephen -Fitzgerald, KC 
Counsel to the Consumer Advocate 

/bb 

cc Ncwfo uncllnnd Power Inc, 
Dominic J. Foley (dfo ley@newfoundlandpower.com) 
Liam O' Brien, (lobrien@curtisdawe.com) 
NP Regulatory (regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com) 
Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro 
Sh irley Walsh (Shirl eyWalsh@nl h.n l.ca) 
NLH Regu latory (nlhregulatorv@nlh.nl.ca) 

Board of Commissioners of Public Util ities 
PUB Official Email (ito@pub.nl.ca) 
Colleen Jones (cjones@pub.nl.ca) 
Jacqui Glynn (jglynn@pub.nl.ca) 
Maureen Greene (mgreene@pub.nl.ca) 
Cheryl Blundon (cbludon@pub.nl.ca) 


